
Renewal Amendment 

 

For many years, the Licensee contracted with Mr. Lonnie England to 
provide technical support and ensure FCC compliance and filings for the 
station. Mr. England was incarcerated in May 2021, thus the licensee was 
unaware that the station license renewal deadline had passed and it received 
no notifications because the email on file with the Commission was that of the 
incarcerated individual. As soon as the president of the licensee, Mr. Pratt, was 
made aware by the Washington State Association of Broadcasters of the missed 
deadline, he immediately worked to retain FCC counsel and filed the license 
renewal application expeditiously. Licensee intends to retain FCC counsel to 
advise going forward to ensure regulatory compliance and has updated contact 
information with the FCC to ensure prompt receipt of any communications.  

 


